Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: rcdaby@pacbell.net

Sent: Saturday, February 28, 2015 7:04 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Sent from Windows Mail
Dear Peter and other associated parties,

I am writing to you to express my disbelief that The Thermal Curtain would even be considered. Lake Almanor has been one of the best fisheries in California for over 50 years. Why would anyone consider taking the cold water from the lake and sending down the Feather River in an attempt to lower the river temperature 1-2 degrees? It would cost an exorbitant amount and may not even work. More importantly, the Lake Almanor fishery would be compromised or may even be ruined. The economy of the entire region would be devastated.

Please consider the thousands of people who would be affected, and stop the Thermal Curtain in any of its forms. Thanks for the opportunity to express my views!

Bob Daby